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Brief Overnight Closures on I-95 South Ramps Planned Next Week 

St. Augustine, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will temporarily close the I-95 

southbound entrance and exit ramps at State Road 206 and at the I-95 southbound rest area (mile marker 

303) next week, weather and schedule permitting. 

These brief overnight rolling closures will allow crews to safely resurface the right lane of I-95 

southbound within the project area. Electronic message boards will alert drivers of the closure. Drivers 

are encouraged to use FL511.com and plan ahead. 

State Road 206: 

The I-95 southbound exit ramp to State Road 206 and the I-95 entrance ramp from State Road 206 are 

expected to be temporarily closed for approximately four hours sometime between 7 p.m. Monday, 

October 12 and 7 a.m. Tuesday, October 13, weather and schedule permitting. 

As shown in the map below, drivers attempting to exit from I-95 southbound at State Road 206 will be 

detoured south to the U.S. 1 exit back onto I-95 northbound, where they can exit onto State Road 206. 

Drivers attempting to enter I-95 southbound from State Road 206 will be detoured onto I-95 northbound 

to the State Road 207 exit, where they can access I-95 southbound.  
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I-95 Southbound Rest Area: 

The ramp to the I-95 southbound rest area south of State Road 206 (mile marker 303) is expected to be 

temporarily closed for approximately four hours sometime between 7 p.m. Tuesday, October 13 and 7 

a.m. Wednesday, October 14, weather and schedule permitting. The next rest area is located 76 miles 

south of the closure at mile marker 227. 

The work is part of FDOT’s I-95 resurfacing project in St. Johns County, which consists of milling and 

resurfacing both directions of I-95 from the Flagler County line to just south of State Road 207, including 

the interstate entrance and exit ramps for State Road 206 and U.S. 1. 

Hubbard Construction is expected to complete the $22.6 million project in fall 2022, weather and 

schedule permitting. 
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